13 March 2025

Clarlann UCD | UCD Registry

Registry Update - March 2025

To: Head of School, Deans of Programmes, School Head Teaching and Learning, VPs for Teaching
and Learning, School Managers, School Administrators (students), College and School Office
Directors, Graduate School Directors, Programme Managers, Programme and Operations Managers,
College Administrator - Programmes and Students, Programme Office Administrators, Marketing
Managers, Academic Affairs Staff

Dear :FORENAME,

| would like to draw your attention to a recently published article on Workvivo that highlights some key
activities and developments within UCD Registry over the past few months. Additionally, a newly,
published presentation provides insights into upcoming Registry activities and outlines the supports
available to you in the coming months.

To complement these publications, this infographic summarises the initiatives undertaken by Registry
as part of our three-year Roadmap, aligned with the UCD Strategy Rising to the Future. Building on
these achievements, UCD Registry is now focusing on aligning its activities with the current UCD
Strategy Breaking Boundaries.

| welcome your feedback on Registry’s services and encourage you to share your thoughts through
our feedback form.

Kind regards,
Kevin

Stiarthoir Sinsearach na Cléarlainne | Senior Director of Registry
Clarlann UCD | UCD Registry
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https://ucd.workvivo.com/news/200588
https://intranet.ucd.ie/registry/t4media/registryspring.pdf
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https://intranet.ucd.ie/registry/t4media/Roadmap%20Infographic_Jan25.png
https://www.ucd.ie/registry/ucdregistryfeedbackform/
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